
November 8,2010 

Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 
Kenlucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 015 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frxkfort;, KY 40002 

BUBUC SERVICE 
COMMISSI(0 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Hillridfe Facilities, Inc. has applied to the Public Service Commission for a 
proposed sewer rate increase of 81 .l% per month. 

As a resident of Hillridge subdivision, I ask that you consider my motion to 
intervene on the grounds that the proposed rate hike is excessive and 
unacceptable. I can think of no business or organization that could possibly 
get away with instituting such an enormous rate increase. 

I’ve w&ed through a large area of the subdivision, and I’ve been appalled 
by the odor coming fkom the l3iUridge facmty, especially during the 
summer months. I live far enough away fkom the faciIity that I don’t have 
to put up with the odor, but I sympathize with those who do. I believe 
Hillridge Facilities is better at raising its rates than running its business. 

As far as I’m concerned, the huge rate hike is totaJly unjustified, and that is 
why I am submitting this motion to intervene. Please consider my 
objections, and those of other Hillridge residents, when reviewing the rate 
increase proposed by Hillridge Facilities. 

Sincerely, 

&A+ 
Brenda Cox 
9009 Lethborough Drive 
Louisville, K Y  40299 


